
 ..........................................................

 ............. 

 ..... 

 .................................

 ..................... 

.............................. 

 ............................ 

 .............. 

.................. 

 ........................... 

 .............................................................. 





 

 

  



 
 
 
 
March 24th is Peggy’s 50th anniversary as our organist here at 
New Providence! 
 
Please join us that day for a reception in Westminster Hall at 
12:15 p.m. as we thank Peggy for sharing her musical talents with 
us all these years and for many more to come! 
 
In addition to the reception, we are putting together a book of 
memories for her, and we would like your help:  

• Is there a special time you shared with Peggy? 
• A particular piece of music you love that she has played? 
• Are there things you admire and appreciate about her?  
 

If so, please email your memories to 
celebratingpeggy0324@gmail.com no later than April 2nd. And, 
do feel free to include pictures or articles. You can scan them and 
attach them to your email or contact Barb Little at 865.705.3031 
if you would like us to scan the pictures and then return the 
original to you. 
 
Peggy has been a real blessing to us, and we are excited to 
celebrate with her. 
 
Thank you in advance! 
 
The Celebration Team 
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